
From:   WILLIAM DICKEN   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 01, 2011

Subject:   FCC File 0496-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Bollinger's Point-of-Contact for FAA:
Mike Meza
office phone: 817-222-4857
e-mail: Mike.Meza @faa.gov

Bollinger has submitted the Government contract information previously as an exhibit Description of
Government Project including name and phone number of the Contracting Officer.

The frequency bands listed by the FCC in this correspondence for co-ordination with the FAA are not
listed as test frequencies in Bollinger's revised test plan previously submitted. Request additional
information from the FCC on where these frequencies are identified in Bollinger's test plan.

Bollinger has previously submitted correspondence on how the test will be conducted - in this case
directly between mother ship and deployed RHIB that carries identical equipment.

A request to expedite will be forwarded to Mr. Burtle including the contract number and the Contracting
Officer's name and phone number.


